
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Please do not export the water resources from the Tuolumne, Merced, and Stanislaus rivers! Our 
almond, and grape growers and all our farmers need this water. Also, do not allow any increases in the 
water and electrical rates--they're high enough.  
Thank you, 
Rosemary Cortez 
1435 Crom Street 
Manteca, CA 95337 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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